
 

CITY OF SHOREVIEW 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Shoreview City Council will hold a public 
hearing at 7 pm Monday, March 15 2021 via a virtual platform due to the 
Covid-19 pandemic.  
 
APPLICANT: Tycon Companies 
 
LOCATION: 3575 Owasso Street 
 
REQUEST: Vacation of easements as identified on the Final Plat for 

Lakeview Terrace Number 3 as noted in Documents 
1708651 and 3099853 

 
Persons who want to comment on this proposal are invited to attend this 
hearing. Please call the Shoreview Department of Community Development 
(651-490-4680) after Friday, March 12 to find out where this item will be 
located on the meeting agenda or you can look on the City’s website, 
https://www.shoreviewmn.gov/government/agendas-and-minutes.   
Information on how to access the meeting virtually is posted on-line.  The 
meeting will also be cable cast on Channel 16.  
 
     BY ORDER OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
     /S/ Terry C. Schwerm   

     City Manager 
 
PUBLISH ON OR BEFORE: February 16, 2021 
 
 
 
 

https://www.shoreviewmn.gov/government/agendas-and-minutes

